
 
 
From: Scovill Diane <+16127199769>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 11:48 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 15 seconds) 
 

My name is Diane Scovill. I live at 326 Macalester, St. Paul, Minnesota  55105. My phone number is 

612-719-9769s, and I'm calling to comment on the right to recall, and I think our City Council should 

support those people who were displaced due to COVID and to get their jobs back in the same 

position. This is not any way to treat hard working men and women who were displaced for no 

reason. No fault of their own, and I believe that we have businesses that are hedging and they are 

not fully supporting the worker. This is very important vote for many families here in Saint Paul and 

actually around the nation. So I hope that you support and vote for the right to recall and then 

businesses can deal with their employees in a way that's fair, above board and honest. My email is 

Dmercy1400@gmail.com. 

 


